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March 20, 2017 
 
 
Dear Lincoln School Community,                 
                         
Members of our Crisis Response Team have been working throughout the day to 
meet with students individually and in groups. We will continue to provide 
support and will communicate with parents to care for our students. We 
appreciate our parent community for sharing concerns with us.   
 
Over the weekend, there was a lot of misinformation put out on social media. 
Today, we received information from the Sumpter Township Police Department. 
Detective Toth has issued the statement that based on their investigation at this 
time, there is no indication of bullying linked to the Lincoln Middle School 
student death.  
 
We appreciate your partnership in helping to monitor your child’s social media 
communications.  If you have any factual concerns, please reach out to Sumpter 
Township Police Department.  Please continue to keep the family in your 
thoughts.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sean McNatt, Superintendent 
Lincoln Consolidated Schools 
 
Eric Luke, Chief of Police 
Sumpter Township Police Department 
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